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OUR MONTHLY QUILT TALK 
Volume 38, No. 1                                Saline County Quilters Guild Newsletter                              January 2021 

 

Eddie Landreth, Editor         Website: www.quilttalk.org 
 

 
  

President'sMessage 2020 OFFICERS 
 

President: Sondra Curtis 

1stVP:  open 

2ndVP:  open 

Secretary: open 

Treasurer: Pat Wade 

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS: 
 

Workshops: 

Professional: Cheri Johnson 

5:30:  Guild Members 

Saturday:  
 

Librarian: Myrna Yandell 

Fund raising: Judy Peters 

Name Tags: Joyce Opitz 

Door prizes: Cely Slover 

Membership: Shirley Miller 

Programs: Twyla Moore, 
  Cathy Faulkner 

Website: Eddie Landreth 

1st Wednesday: Judy Huggins 

Charity Quilts: Sidney Morris 

Sunshine: Shirley Miller 

Newsletter: Eddie Landreth 

Hostess: Twyla Moore 

Quiltmania: Pat Wade, 

Jane Hammonds, 

Ola Bramlett, 

Sheila Bird 

Dear Quilters: 
 
It’s me again, I don't even know where to begin.  My, what a year 
we have just experienced.  I certainly hope all of you are Covid 
free and doing well, I am in my sixth week of getting over it.  The 
only side effects I'm having is weakness and still absolutely no 
energy, but the doctor told me it is going to take a long time 
before I'm back to normal. 
 
With the numbers still being so high with the virus we will just 
have to go month to month and the numbers being greatly reduced 
before we can think about resuming our regular meetings.  Maybe 
since the vaccine is on the horizon it won't be long. 
 
Some things I want to mention is if you know someone who is 
sick or loses a loved one, etc., please call Shirley Miller so she 
can send a card.  Also Quilt Guild dues are now due so if you are 
like me and still have not paid yours please send them to Shirley 
as soon as possible. 
 
Don't know what the reason but I have probably done less quilting 
since all this mess started than ever.  I know several of you have 
been quilting up a storm and I'm so proud of you, but if you find 
yourself caught up and with nothing to do just call me and I will 
gladly supply you with something. 
 
Charity Quilts meet at Sidney's shop the second and fourth 
Thursday we wear mask and social distance and would love to 
have you join us. 
 
Hope everyone has a happy and safe NewYear 
Happy Quilting, 
 
Sondra 
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January Calendar of Events 
  Event 

1 Fri New Years Day! 

6 Wed No First Wednesday for January. 

14 Thu Charity Quilts at Sidney's Studio, 
Come work on quilts to be given 
away 

18 Mon No Guild meeting for January. 

22 Fri Due date for articles for the 
newsletter to be sent to the editor. 

25 Mon Daytime Stitchers meets at Johnston’s 
Home Center at 9:30 am 

27 Wed QOV meets the 4th Wednesday of 
every month at Johnston’s Home 
Center. 

28 Thu Charity Quilts at Sidney's Studio, 
Come work on quilts to be given 
away 

30 Sat Applique and whatever you want to 
work on at Sidney's Studio. 

 
~ Birthdays ~ 

 

Name Day 
Eddie Landreth 4 
Gloria Griffin 5 
Sandy Rial 7 
Cecilia Slover 18 
Pattie Berry 19 
Stella Lou Nelson 24 
Amy Snodgrass 24 
Sharon Vail 25 

 
~ Membership Report ~ 

 
I've slowly been getting membership dues and 
hopefully will be getting more in January.  Please 
send your dues to:  Shirley Miller, 1632 Matt Lane, 
Hensley, AR 72065.  The dues are $20.00 per year.  
The membership form is at the end of the 
newsletter.   
 
Shirley Miller 
 

~ Sunshine Report ~ 
 
Get Well Cards Sympathy Cards 
Lisa Polk  Judy Huggins 
 
I hope all of our members had a Merry Christmas 
and a Happier New Year in 2021.  Dennis and I 
celebrated our 50th wedding anniversary on 
December 19th and were hoping to celebrate it with 
all the bells and whistles.  But, since Covid got in 
the way we ended up having a nice dinner at home 
and watched Audie Murphy movies all evening.  I 
was so hoping for something a little more exciting 
but was glad that we are both healthy and still very 
much in love.  Those gifts are priceless.  Our son, 
Matt drove home from California to spend 
Christmas with us this year and was so happy to 
finally get to see him on Christmas Eve around 
noon.  It was so nice to finally get a "real" hug from 
him.  He will be leaving tonight after dinner 
because he has an upholstery job waiting for him in 
Phoenix, Arizona.  I know the time is short but we 
were so happy to get to see him.  
 
I hope everyone in our Saline County Quilt Guild 
have been staying healthy and we will be able to 
get the Covid vaccine soon.  I pray each one of our 
members will be able to meet again in 2021 and 
enjoy a happy quilting year of special projects and 
meetings.  Until then, please stay safe, wear those 
masks and above all stay healthy. 
 
Hugs from Miss Sunshine, 
Shirley 😍 
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2021 Membership Form 

Name__________________________________________Date_____________________ Dues $20.00  

Note: Current Members - Only fill in information that has changed or needs correcting from last year.  

Address ______________________________________ Email __________________________________  

City/State/Zip_________________________________ Month and Day of Birth: ___________________  

Home Phone (                )_________________ Cell Phone (               )_____________________________  

For new members who join in October, November, or December, their membership will include the following 
year.  Current members can start renewing in October for the following year. A new roster will be distributed 
at the March meeting.  Membership form and payment can be mailed to Shirley Miller, 1632 Matt Lane, 
Hensley, AR 72065.  
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Return Address: 

SCQG Newsletter 

c/o Sondra Curtis 
1918 E. Reed Street 
Benton, AR  72015 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 


